## **Lori Stelzer**

From: Robert Daniels

**Sent:** Monday, August 04, 2014 10:15 AM

To: Lori Stelzer

**Subject:** Fwd: I-75 and Laurel Interchange

**Attachments:** 7F977D20-AECA-4DB1-B974-3ADF6C9E360C[7].png

Add to report

Regards, Councilman Bob Daniels Venice, Florida

## Begin forwarded message:

From: Teri Hansen < THansen@gulfcoastcf.org>

**Date:** July 15, 2014 at 3:56:36 PM EDT **To:** Joe Barbetta < <u>ibarbett@scgov.net</u>>

Cc: "citycouncil@venicegov.com" <citycouncil@venicegov.com>, "elavallee@venicegov.com"

<elavallee@venicegov.com>, "jcminfl@yahoo.com" <jcminfl@yahoo.com>

Subject: I-75 and Laurel Interchange

Dear Commissioner Barbetta,

The I-75/Laurel Road interchange is an important gateway for people entering the wonderful Venice community we call home. It is essential that this entryway reflect the beauty and vitality of our community: for families that choose to live here, for businesses that sustain our economy, and for visitors that are drawn here.

I understand that there is a FDOT program that has funds to beautify I-75 interchanges. A beautification project to improve this interchange would be a solid investment in our region.

Here at Gulf Coast Community Foundation, we care deeply about this community and fully support any efforts to landscape and beautify this area.

Warmest regards, Teri

Teri A Hansen President | CEO

941.486.4601 c 941.223.1755



PLEASE NOTE: This agency is a public entity and is subject to Chapter 119, Florida Statutes, concerning public records. Email communications are covered under such laws; therefore, email sent or received on this entity's computer system, including your email address, may be disclosed to the public and media upon request.